
 

 

How time flies…only 5 months away for our 94th Convention. What a busy 2023 DCCW will have & 

I’m excited for it all. Again, I will be requesting & reminding the Deaneries, Affiliates & outside 

resources for silent auction & raffles items. At this time I don’t have a ‘special’ silent auction item, any 

donations will be gladly accepted. I will be sending out specific details & updates as we go along. 

 

Thank you all for your support, many Blessings to you all. 

 

Tisha Ramos-Yarber 

Second Vice President, Ways & Means Chair 


